VILLAGE OF SLEEPY HOLLOW
VILLAGE BOARD MEETING MINUTES August 17, 2020

The regular meeting of the Sleepy Hollow Corporate Authorities scheduled for at 7:30 p.m. at the
Sleepy Hollow Village Hall was cancelled at the direction of President Stephan Pickett. The Village
Clerk sent electronic notice to all members of the board, to the heads of departments, the Village
Attorney and Village Engineer. Notice of the cancellation was posted at the Village Hall as well as
the Village website. All business scheduled for tonight’s meeting will be carried over to the next
regularly scheduled board meeting set for September 8, 2020 (Tuesday).

Respectfully subn%
Anthony Mill

Village Clerk



